
 

 

       Date: November 04, 2022 

Place: Chennai 

Ref: SHAI/B & S/SE/134/2022-23 

To, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower,  

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai– 400001. 

SCRIP: 543412 

 

Kind Attn: Aditya Ammu, Online Surveillance 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Volume movement 

 

We acknowledge receipt of the BSE letter ref no: L/SURV/ONL/PV/SR/ 2022-2023 / 277 dated 

November 04, 2022 on the captioned subject. 

 

In this connection, we wish to inform you that the Company has been disseminating all information as 

required under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 to the exchanges and has no information/announcement including pending 

announcement which in the Company’s opinion may have a bearing on the price/volume behaviour in 

the scrip. 

 

Further, we assure you that the Company will continue to adhere to its obligations under the SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

For Star Health and Allied Insurance Company Limited, 

 

 

 

 

 

Name   : Jayashree Sethuraman 

Designation : Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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